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21st December 2020

Dear Parents/Carers
P7 ipads and User Agreement
In light of the recent announcement that schools will be moving to remote learning for week beginning the 11th January, school ipads will be made available for P7 children to use at home.  These will be distributed before the Christmas break to children who are present at school.  All other parents can collect their children’s ipads from 6th – 8th January.  Please phone the school during these dates to arrange an appointment for collection.
Additional terms to the existing ipad User Agreement are now in place and are listed below.  Use of the ipad at home is taken as acceptance of these conditions.

· Charge up my iPad every night and bring both the iPad and the supplied charger into school every day unless told otherwise
· Only take my iPad out in class or in a secure environment such as my home 
· Ensure that the iPad is used solely by the child that the school has given it to
· Ensure that the iPad is returned to the school if your child leaves the school, or at any other time upon the request of a member of staff
· Monitor my child’s use of the iPad on the Internet at home, to ensure that only appropriate websites are accessed - the same filtering will apply as in school

Kind regards

Miss Mohd
Depute Head Teacher
